
 

 

C o l l e c t i v e  B a r g a i n i n g  D e p a r t m e n t  

 7/30/2025 

Contract Negotiations Update 

Message from the IAM Local 912 negotiating committee: 

We have been receiving questions as to why we are in Columbus and the UAW is meeting in Sharonville. 

The IAM, UAW, and the Company agreed to hold the 2025 negotiations in Columbus about two months ago.   

Late last week, there were some questions raised regarding how much lost time would be covered by the 
Company.  

The UAW Committee decided to withdraw from the Columbus commitment, and instead, stay in Sharonville. 

The IAM is holding true to our commitment to negotiate in good faith in Columbus. 

The Unions respect each other’s decision and remain committed to getting the best contract for our members.   

It is crucial for ALL Union Sisters and Brothers to stand together in Solidarity with each other.  

Everyone’s goal is to get a contract that represents and respects the skilled workforce that helped build this 

Company to where it is today and going into the future.  

Attacking Corporate Greed is our joint mission! 

 

In Solidarity,  
Local 912 Negotiating Committee  
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